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Friday 23
rd

 September 2016 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Ref: Harvest Festival: Friday 14
th

 October 2016 

 

We are delighted to inform you our Harvest Festival will be held on Friday 14
th

 October at St Michael’s and 

All Angels Church (the church in the park). You are welcome to attend however please be aware that 

parking onsite is limited.   

 

If you would like to accompany the children on the walk to the church please be at school for 1:15pm. It will 

be helpful to know in advance. 

 

We will aim to be at the church for 2:00pm. Once the service has finished, could we ask all Foundation 

parents to collect their children at 3:10pm. We would like to emphasize to all parents Year 1 to 6, please do 

not pick up your child/ren before 3:10pm unless you have a child also in Foundation class.  

 

This year we will be supporting our Mayor’s Appeal ‘One Can Trust’. One Can Trust is one of the largest 

Foodbanks within Buckinghamshire. They provide food parcels to those deemed in crisis by their partner 

organisations. They offer support and raise funds for those located in High Wycombe and surrounding areas. 

 

Please could all donations be brought in no later than Thursday 20
th

 October. Thank you for all your 

continuing support, we highly appreciate all your kind generosity and we will look forward to seeing you on 

such a special occasion! 

 

 

Your sincerely  

 

 
Sarah Leighton 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
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